
PO BOX 320428 

FLOWOOD, MS 39232 
601.919.2005 

 

LAURELWOOD LINE 
AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN THE 
NEIGHBORHOOD… 

NEW FENCING 

New fencing is being placed at the Old Fannin 
entrance of the neighborhood.  
 

POOL CARDS 

New pool card readers were installed in July. If 
you need a new card to access to the pools, 
please contact the Laurelwood Line: 
601.919.2005.  
 

LWHOA DUES 

Assessments were mailed out in July. Please pay 
your dues as soon as possible to avoid late fees. 

COVENANT REMINDER CORNER 

All fencing must be of treated wood 
and conform to height and design as 

specified by the Architectural 
Review Board. No chain-link or wire 

fencing is allowed. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS &  
IMPORTANT DATES 

 

 

 

 

 

August 5th: Back to School Health 

Fair @ the Flowood YMCA  

August 8th: Rankin County School 

District classes begin 

September 4th: Labor Day 

September 16th: Annual Doctor Who 

Night @ the Flowood Library 

 

 


